NOTE:  This statement will be included in the Privacy link on the landing page for the Free Application for Federal Student Aid web page at https://www.fafsa.gov/index.htm .

PRA Burden Statement 
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1845-0045.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 1 minute per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary.  If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this survey, please contact the Federal Student Aid Information Center, P.O. Box 84, Washington, DC  20044 directly.  Note:  Please do not return the completed survey to this address.

